
Join Hudson PTO! 
Membership 2018-2019 / $20 per staff member 

 
 

The Hudson Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) supports Hudson City Schools in two ways: 
 

We raise money…  

by collecting membership dues, holding 

fundraisers, hosting a Pancake Breakfast and 

Reward programs. The funds raised are used  

to sponsor over 50 exciting events in our 

schools. They are also used to award  

classroom grants, as well as scholarships  

and awards to teachers and students. 

We show up!  

Movie Night, Right to Read Week, Halloween 

Windows, COSI, Great Lakes Theater—all of 

these events and many more are planned and 

staffed by PTO volunteers. These activities not 

only enrich the curriculum, but give the kids a 

chance to have fun and make some good 

memories. 
 

We understand that everyone’s time is precious. You don’t have to volunteer your time or attend 

meetings (unless you want to). We’re just asking you to support our students and schools by 

joining Hudson PTO! 

 

 

So, how do you join? 
You can either sign up online at www.HudsonPTO.org or fill out the form below and turn it into 

your school. Bonus: PTO members receive either a Hudson Car Magnet or PTO sticky notes 

(while supplies last). Thank you for your support! 

 

 

 
PTO STAFF MEMBERSHIP FORM 

 

Name: ________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Telephone: ________________________________  Email: ______________________________________________ 
 

Department: ____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

List every school that you will be based at during 2018-2019 school year:  
 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

PTO Membership Dues are $20 per staff member 

 

Donations are also gratefully accepted in addition to dues. If you would like to donate, please enter below: 

 

Staff Membership ($20/staff member)  $_____________ 
 

Additional Tax Deductible Donation   $_____________ 
 

Total     $_____________ 
 

Cash or checks made payable to Hudson PTO. 
 



 

Questions? Contact Lindsay Sirak at (917) 304-7241 or Aimee Dunphy at (203) 521-9942. 

http://www.hudsonpto.org/

